Innouncements

We extend our heartfelt sympathy to the family and friends of our friend, who recently passed away.



Don Carlson 5/16/28-8/27/24



As we prepare to transition to a new facility, there are important considerations that require our collective attention. One crucial step in this process is carefully sorting and organizing your loved one's belongings before the move. Your assistance in going through their current belongings is vital to guarantee that essential items, cherished possessions, and familiar comforts are seamlessly transitioned to the new facility. Our anticipated move date will be November 2024 and while that sounds distant right now, it really is going to be here faster than we think.

Our new facility will not have the storage space that we have been afforded in our current location. We have renderings hanging in our lobby of our new facility so you may see what the new bedroom space will have built in versus what will be able to move. We encourage you to begin with packing off season items that will not be needed while we remain in our current location. If you need boxes, please contact Cindy Rolph at 515-382-7004 or Crolph@storymedical.org in advance so she can ensure we have plenty. We will also provide permanent markers to label the boxes with name and contents. We do have some space that we can store those boxes until the move.

Warm Regards,

Melissa Opperman









































<u>Important</u> Dates:

Fitness fun is Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays!

Bingo is played weekly, on 2nd floor!

Resident
Council is the third
Tuesday of the
month!!



September Activities

September 2nd: Labor Day, Crosswords and Coffee in the 2nd Floor Dining Room!

September 3rd: Join us in the 2nd Floor Dining Room, to see what "Noodle Soccer" is!

September 5th: 2nd Floor "Lunch Bunch", to Applebee's!

September 6th: Dave Swenson will be performing, for our September Birthday Party!

September 10th: Come on up, to the 2nd Floor Dining Room, to finish our "Hot Air Balloon" craft!

September 12th: Join us on the Front Patio, for "Lemonade and Cookies"!

<u>September 13th:</u> Rural Edition will be performing, in the 2nd Floor Dining Room, during "Happy Hour"!

September 19th: 1st Floor "Lunch Bunch", to Applebee's!!

September 20th: Let's go "Bowling", in the 2nd Floor Dining Room!

<u>September 24th:</u> Come on up, to the 2nd Floor Dining Room, for our "Fall Craft"!

<u>September 25th</u>: Our Scenic Bus Trip, is heading over to "The Ledges"

September 27th: Join us in the 2nd Floor Dining Room for an afternoon with the One Man Band!





















































Worship Activities:

September 1st First Christian 1:30pm

September 4th Bible Study

September 8th

Colo Methodist Church August 3pm

September 15th Cornerstone Church 2pm

September 17th Presbyterian/ Lutheran Communion 9:30am

September 22nd Nevada Methodist 2pm **Typically on**

Tuesdays: Devotions 9:30 am









September Birthdays Carol Matejcik September 4th **Rosemary Ball**

September 7th **Mary Coate**

September 13th Jean Johnson September 23rd

Music Performances:

September 6th Dave Swenson September 13th: Rural Edition September 27th: One Man Band



Pet Visits Senic Bus Trip

We'll be starting up Pet Visit's again in September! Sherman is excited to meet everyone! He'll be around to everyone's rooms the afternoon of September 11!



Let's take an Autumn Trip thru The Ledges, in Boone, on Wednesday September 25th! The sign up sheets will be on the Bulletin Boards!



Grafts

We'll be finishing our "Hot Air Balloon" craft early in the month! Toward the end of the month, We'll be putting a "Fall Jar Craft" together!



Lunch Bunch

This month we're heading to Applebee's, 2nd Floor is Thursday September 5th! 1st Floor will be going, Thursday September 19th! Make sure and sign up on the Bulletins Board!

Once a month we have a "meeting of the minds" to discuss what is going well, not so well, and any suggestions you may have! Join us on Tuesday, September 17th at 2:30 pm, in the **Basement Boardroom!**





We do our best to have Manicures weekly! Come on out, to the 2nd floor dining room, if yours need trimmed, filed, or painted! Check the calendar for dates and times!



Educational

On September 5th, we'll be learning a little history on "Hummingbirds". September 19th, we'll watching a video, on the life of a Manatee

named Hamilton!





Dinner & Movie

Join us, once again on September 19th, in the basement boardroom, at 5:00pm, to watch "The Goonies"! We'll be enjoying Taco Salads, provided by our very own Kitchen Staff. Look for the sign up sheets on the bulletin boards!

